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The Davis Family 
Evangelizing Belize

December 2021

Made it Safely! 

I am very thankful for the 
Lord getting us back to 
Belize safely! There were 
bumps along the way, but 
in the end, the Lord 
blessed!  

On return we found our 
$1,400 DC refrigerator went 
out. The existing well gives 
about 10 gallons of water 
every 4 hours. The place 
was way overgrown with 
grass as high as 10 feet 
tall. The deck had been 
leaking in on the top floor. 
The termites ate up a lot of 
our belongings… just to 
name a few.  

…BUT, we are back ministering!! This is well worth all the 
challenges! 7 Police officers professed Christ as their Lord! I 
was invited to come to do weekly bible devotions with the 



Thanks to all who pray and support us! 

Yours faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family 

Are you receiving our letter but do not support 
us? Why not? We are in need of support. Please 
consider being a part of this ministry by 
committing to take us on for monthly support. 
Please click this link to partner with us or mail 
your tax deductible gift to our address bellow. 

Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 518 409-7016 (Central Time)  

Support Address:  Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

new Mayor and City Council. The 
Health Departments were glad to 
have us in weekly, as well as all 
the Police, National security, Home 
Land Security and Hospital. The 
Social Security is closed for now. 
So we are blessed to be able to 
serve! 
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